
EXTREME Abortion Bills
Introduced in IL Legislature

House Bill 2467 & Senate Bill 1594:
 Repeals Illinois Parental Notification of Abortion Act

Current law requires a parent or legal guardian be 
notified when a minor seeks an abortion. Includes 
a waiver for children physically or sexually abused. 
Passed in 1995 but not implemented until 2013 by 
a unanimous Illinois Supreme Court ruling.

House Bill 2495 & Senate Bill 1942:
Repeals current state ban on partial-birth abortions.
Defines abortion as a fundamental right.
Removes abortion clinics from regulations for 
serious medical procedures.
Removes the requirement that only doctors can 
perform abortions.
We are studying the bill for further impact.

We will keep you updated at www.ilcatholic.org,
and via emails sent through our

Illinois Catholic Advocacy Network (I-CAN).

Contact your state House and Senate lawmakers
and urge them to vote "no" on

HB 2467, SB 1594, HB 2495 & SB 1942.
Go to www.ilcatholic.org for more info.

Sign up for I-CAN at:
www.ilcatholic.org/take-action/join-i-can
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